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Special Attention: CDX PEEP USERS  

 
 October 17, 2012  

 
 
ALL ASSOCIATION MEMBERS  
 

 
Circular Letter 12-1625  

 
 
RE: Discontinuing PEEP- Policy Entry and Edit Package  
 
For your review, attached is an announcement from the Compensation Data Exchange, LLC 
(CDX) dated October 17, 2012, stating that CDX has decided that the Policy Entry and Edit 
Package (PEEP) will no longer be available after December 31, 2014, because the program 
is cost prohibitive to maintain.  Other CDX products are not impacted by this change.              
 
The CDX announcement mentions that some Data Collection Organizations (DCOs) have 
already developed a PEEP replacement product. In 2011, Minnesota Workers’ 
Compensation Insurers Association, Inc. (MWCIA) released the Minnesota Manage Policy 
System (MPS). MPS allows member carriers to manage their own policy data. Features of 
the system include: functions to import, create, and s ubmit electronic policy transactions; 
comprehensive transaction validation; near-time electronic submission processing by the 
MWCIA; robust transaction and coverage search capabilities; and over thirty-three months 
of coverage and transaction history.  
 
To learn more about MPS, please email Manage_Policy@mwcia.org or contact Kim LaHoud 
at 952-897-6412 and/or go to http://www.mwcia.org/Downloads/CircularLetter/11-1597.pdf 
to view MPS Circular Letter #11-1597.    
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CDX Announcement 

October 17, 2012 
 
 
 
TO: CDX PEEP Users 
 
FROM: CDX Management 
 
RE: PEEP – Policy Entry and Edit Package 
 
Attention:  CDX PEEP Users 
 
CDX has decided that Policy Entry and Edit Package (PEEP) will no longer 
be available after December 31, 2014, because the program is cost 
prohibitive to maintain.  E ach Data Collection Organization (DCO) will 
independently determine if they will build a replacement product.  Some 
DCOs have already developed such a product.  I t is recommended that you 
contact individual DCOs as necessary with any questions, concerns, or to 
obtain additional information. Each DCO will advise the industry as it 
determines its course of action. 
 
Please note that only PEEP is being discontinued.  This will have no impact 
on other CDX products such as Bureau Entry and E dit Package (BEEP). 
Direct file transfer of WCPOLS files through CDX will also be unaffected. 
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